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Illinois Bill Would Ban State Employees From Traveling to
Pro-Life States
Heather Hobbs, pro-life speaker with Save
the 1 discuses Illinois proposed legislation
that would bar state employees, officers,
board members, or agents from traveling
using state funds to other states that have
passed pro-life legislation. The bill’s sponsor,
Daniel Didech (D-Ill.), who represents
Illinois’ 59th district, located in the Chicago
metropolitan area, describes pro-life laws as
being “very dangerous.”
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Discover a refreshing blend of time-honored values, principles and insightful
perspectives within the pages of "The New American" magazine. Delve into a

world where tradition is the foundation, and exploration knows no bounds.

From politics and finance to foreign affairs, environment, culture,
and technology, we bring you an unparalleled array of topics that matter most.
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